Solurge- 650 Beaulieu St
2022 Annual Report

To Whom It May Concern,

We are pleased to report much progress at Solurge during 2022. We received our final license
from the state for both our retail and cultivation licenses. We are still awaiting our Post Final
License Inspection on both of these licenses, but expect that to happen in the next few weeks.

We completed full construction in 2022 and continue maintenance and upkeep throughout the
facility. We will complete dispensary furnishing and design work over the next few weeks as
well.

We hosted a job fair in late 2022 and have since hired several employees to help with our
cultivation site, mostly from Holyoke.

Cultivation of plants has been underway for several weeks and we expect our first harvest
sometime in March.

We expect to open our retail dispensary sometime late Q1 or early Q2 and will be hiring shortly
for those positions.

Our planin 2023 is to also get our lab/production facility open, timing is still a bit up in the air
but we are still pursuing that license. Once the lab is licensed we will also continue our pursuit
of the full Medical License.

If any other information is needed please let me know.

In addition, as part of our Licensing Renewal we must request the following from the City of
Holyoke. If you could please provide this information below it would be greatly appreciated.



